
 

 
 
 
 
June 3, 2021 
 
 
 
RE:  CBA Vice President election 
 
Dear Membership, 
 

As set forth in the Constitution of the Connecticut Bar Association, I oversaw the 
authentication of the results of the CBA Vice President election by meeting with Vincent Pace 
and Douglas Monaghan, Chair and Committee Member of the CBA Elections Committee, 
respectively, and Carol DeJohn, CBA Director of Membership and Office Services.   

 
Receiving sixty-six percent (66%) of the votes, Margaret I. Castinado was elected as the 

incoming Vice President for the 2021-2022 bar year. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Erin O’Neil-Baker 
CBA Secretary 
 

30 Bank Street 
New Britain, CT 06051 
P: (860) 223-4400 
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